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Qben Infra: Subsidiary awarded contract for NOK 32.5 
million

Team 1435, part of Qben Rail, has been awarded the contract for multidisciplinary renewal at 
Trondheim station by Bane NOR. The contract is valued at NOK 32,5 million and the work will be 
carried out in 2025. The project includes track work, including the replacement of turnouts, 
sleepers, and rails, as well as welding.

For further information, please contact: Øivind Horpestad, CEO of Qben Infra, Tel: +47 910 00 
626, Email: oivind@qben.se

About Qben Infra

Qben Infra invests in and develops companies within infrastructure services in the Nordics. The 
company operates in niche markets driven by strong growth trends, substantial government 
investments, and opportunities for consolidation and strong expansion – such as rail and power 
grids. The strategy includes driving organic growth, reinforced by selective M&A and synergy 
realization. For more information, visit qben.se.


